Donna Conkling

From: Jane Veron <jeveron@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2022 4:43 PM

To: Bal1998

Cc: Clerk's Department; Thomas Hagerman; Karen Ceske

Subject: Re: From Susan Levine...about the Idling Signs at Greenacres School

CAUTION: External sender.

Hi Susan. Happy New Year! Thank you for continually striving to improve the Scarsdale experience. | am copying our
Village Manager and the BOE President and Superintendent of Schools. | want to keep everyone in the loop with respect
to mutually beneficial initiatives. | will leave it to the administrators to propose next steps. Thanks, Jane

Jane Veron

CEO

The Acceleration Project (TAP)
914-582-2775
www.theaccelerationproject.org

OnJan 4, 2022, at 4:33 PM, Bal1998 <bal1998 @aol.com> wrote:

Hello Mayor...and Trustees...

| just learned that the No Idling Signs that appear on Poles on the Blocks at
the Greenacres School area

were the work of Michelle Sterling.. our very own Village
environmentalist...who had them Posted

in 2011 to prevent the Pollution from idling care engines at Greenacres...and
save our children's lungs..

The Signs were just being Reinstalled after the Greenacres School
renovation...which is when | spotted them..

| will be suggesting that the other Schools follow Greenacres example and
Post similar

No Idling signs...Michelle has the artwork that is needed and the PTAs would
fund the signs...

A small step in the right direction..for our children...and the planet...

The Police would then have to Enforce the Idling Ban..which is a Westchester
County Law..

**No Idling a Vehicle for more than 3 Minutes When Sitting or Parked.. when
the Temperature is above 35 degrees™*



Michellle called me to tell me that it was she who had the signs installed 10
years ago. She now works for Amy Paulin

to whom | had sent an email about the matter...Michelle is an amazing public
servant...someone

who really gets things done.

Wishing you all a healthy 2022...

Susan Levine
Ardmore Road



